IVERSITY OF IBADAN

M/ BULLETIN

g

""'! -..rf“\-p .I.-'_‘

3120 Special Release 23 May, 2013

ILLEGAL USE OF ABADINA SCHOOL PREMISES

It has been observed that some members of the University community are
in the habit of holding parties on the premises of Abadina Schools
indiscriminately.

In the light of the above, anybody wishing to use the said premises for
parties are hereby advised to obtain due permission from the appropriate
authorities.

Members of the University community are, therefore, enjoined to comply.

Thank you.

O.l. Olukoya, MNIN, FPA
Registrar



